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New York 4, N. Y.
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RECEIVED
2.4 APR iuul

Dear Sir,

Stearm Tanker "APURE"

I have your letter of the 19th instant regsrding
the overdue Special Survey. I received your cable of the
seme date on the 20th April and immedistely wrote to the
Owner in Maracaibo and to Mr. Schoo in Caracsas, explaining
the position and imprecssing upon them both the need for an
irmediate reply.

Although I cannot disagree with the Committee's
view that the class should be expunged unless a full Special
Survey is held, I do feel that insufficient time has been
allowed for a reply to re=ach London. In the circumstances,
may I suggest that the case 1s withheld from the Classing
Committee until the 5th May at least, by which date I will
do my best to let you have a reply.

Yours faithfully,

S€cretary to th

WGS @ i1 American Cormitt4e
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